Canterbury Public School – Canteen Committee Report 20th August 2014

We hope that your children are enjoying the Autumn/Winter menu - Nicole is making soups, hamburgers & pies to keep the winter chills at bay, plus the regular Wednesday specials. The pies are proving to be a huge hit!! The weekly specials are in the P&C Newsletter, the P&C website, P&C Facebook and are also displayed next to the canteen mailbox and on the specials board in the Canteen. A few students are still referring to the prices from last term when ordering their lunches.

In Week 2 (Tuesday 22nd July) the Canteen provided a BBQ Lunch Order at the Athletics Carnival for over 120 students, parents & teachers. At the School Open Day on 31st July the Canteen provided lunch for parents, teachers and visitors in conjunction with the launch of "Kids Matter" and provided yellow themed food for the students.

During Week 8, Wednesday 10th September an Asian Theme Day has been planned, more information to follow in Canterbury Tales and the P&C Website.

The canteen are updating their policies and procedure, the draft documents are on the P&C – comments are appreciated.

The Canteen has held two successful "Gelato Madness" on Friday after school. This has proved popular with profits over \$340. This will be a semi regular Friday afternoon treat and we hope that the students, parents, teachers & siblings will enjoy an afternoon gelato.